2009 International Model A Day

Thirteen Model A’'s and one modern met at the Senior Center in Malakoff on September 26
for a group picture by a reporter with the Malakoff News. The reporter was also provided with
copy for a newspaper article that described the Model A and the CCMAFC. An article with a
picture was published in the newspaper the following Friday.

The group then traveled together to Athens and parked on the square for about thirty
minutes. The Athens Daily Review indicated that they might have a reporter there. No one
showed up. So, Bill Wittner took a picture of the A’s on the square and sent it to the paper
along with the write-up for an article. The article and picture were published the following
Tuesday.

These two stops were made to show off our cars and obtain some publicity for the club.

From Athens, we proceeded to the Safari Waters community south of Athens and met Bill
Holmes at the gate. He escorted us to his and Kathy’'s beautiful new house on the lake in
Safari Waters where we had a picnic followed by some wonderful desserts. An enjoyable
afternoon on a very nice day followed, with lots of stories. Later in the afternoon, we went “on
safari” in our A’s and flushed out a zebra herd and an elk.

A good day!

Bill Wittner



